Circular No.: 18-124
Date        
:
05 July 2018

To       
: 
ALL RESIDENTS 
Subject        :         RE-ASSIGNMENT OF GATES AND ENFORCEMENT OF THE     



 NO STICKER NO ENTRY POLICY
______________________________________________________________________________
Further to Circulars 18-090 and 18-113 on the No Sticker No Entry policy, kindly be advised that, effective 06 July 2018, we shall be re-assigning entry gates for vehicles without 2018 car stickers. Please be guided by the following:
	Gate 1

(entrance along Arnaiz Ave. near Mercury Drug)
	Entrance for vehicles without car stickers, taxis/Grab and visitors.

	Gate 3

(entrance along Esperanza Drive near Miele)
	Entrance for vehicles without car stickers, taxis/Grab and visitors.


On the other hand, vehicles with 2018 car stickers may enter through any of the five (5) TRAG gates.
The “No Sticker, No Entry” policy and re-assignment of entry gates are implemented for security reasons. We have also modified the gate assignments to improve the traffic flow and avoid the queue of vehicles.

Thank you for your cooperation.
 
For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
 
 
THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager
